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Thurston Elementary ¥ Heron
PTO appenings

February 21, 2022
Stay in touch with PTO Email us or Visit our Site or Facebook Page

Newsletter submissions are due by Saturday, 5pm to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Upcoming Events and Reminders

February 21: No School (Mid-Winter Break)
March 15 @ 6-7pm: Virtual PTO Meeting (Zoom Link)

International Night Planning Underway!

What do Korea, Libya, Poland, and Uruguay have in common? They'll all be representing at International Night! Planning
is underway for an in-person, outdoors International Night where families can share their culture with the Thurston
community. We hope to continue the tradition of presenting both displays and performances. Please contact Smita
Malpani at thurstoninternationalnight@gmail.com if you are interested in representing your country or culture.

Science Olympiad 2022 - Join Team Thurston!

NEW TOURNAMENT DATE of JUNE 5, 2022 gives us time to include more interested students! Want to discover a great
science learning experience? Join Thurston’s Science Olympiad Team! A Science Olympiad is a tournament where kid
scientists can compete in different types of scientific events - fly paper airplanes, study human skeletons, build towers
and bridges, and more. Be on a team, compete for our school, make friends, learn cool facts, and maybe even win a
medal.
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Open to 2nd — 5th Grade Thurston Students
SEE OUR WEBSITE for Details
or
Join us at a “Registration Refresh” [optional]
Parent Information Zoom Meeting
WED Feb. 23rd from 7 — 8 PM
Zoom Meeting ID: 428 173 1571
This year’s WESO Science Olympiad will be in person (with Covid precautions) on June 5, 2022
Team Thurston website: https://sites.google.com/view/weso-thurstonelementary

Washtenaw Elementary Science Olympiad website: www.wesoscience.org

Thurston School Directory

Need to contact a Thurston parent or student? The Thurston School Directory lists their contact information and is
available via the link below.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13XhaQjRAapQX4Ndp6VHB2jMD8vTjlsmolJl_Mn6zb8g/edit?usp=sharing

Store Fundraising

Support Thurston PTO while shopping

If you would like to make a donation directly to Thurston PTO, please visit our homepage

N
amazon BUSCH’S ‘
Fuesh Feod Mankel

Amazon.com Start at smile.amazon.com
Kroger Go to www.kroger.com and click on the Community tab, then Community Rewards
Busch's Log in to your MyWay account through buschs.com/MyWay and click the Cash for Education icon.

Shutterfly Use the Thurston storefront at http://thurstonpto.shutterflystorefront.com/ and we'll receive credit for every purchase.
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Arbor = sHop
DONATE
THRIFT SHOP = SUPPORT

2280 S. Industrial Hwy. + a2ptothriftshop.org
Supporting Ann Arbor Public Schools and its Students Since 1993

Our Mission Statement

We are a local, nonprofit thrift shop promoting equity in our community
by supporting Ann Arbor Public Schools’ parent teacher organizations
and student activities.

Our Vision

A diverse and thriving community in which every Ann Arbor Public
Schools student has equitable access to enrichment opportunities inside
and outside the classroom.

Thank you for helping us achieve our mission!

the
Celebrating 5 'ﬁlﬂ: find Ann Arbor PTO Thrift Shop
~wherey
Snowcasewhere0 0 est | SH@IWEASE
uﬂquE
Call 734-996-9155 or visit our website
C @K or FaceBook page for Current Hours

The PTO wants to hear from you!
Email us or Visit our Site
Facebook Page

Email submissions to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com
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Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor
Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS
text, email, and social media.
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